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January 9, 2022 
 
 
Connie Quadrini, Principal 
St. Nicholas CES 
480 Keith Ave 
Newmarket, ON L3X 1V5 
 
 
Dear Ms.Quadrini, 
 
Re: St. Vincent de Paul Christmas Donation 
 
On behalf of everyone at the Giving Tree Program and the St. Vincent de Paul Christmas and 
Food Card Programs, we would like to thank all staff, students and their families for their 
generosity towards the less fortunate in our community in this Christmas Season.   
 
With the money raised, you and our other partners were able to provide Upper Canada Mall or 
Walmart gift cards to over one hundred families for a total of 235 children.  Through the Giving 
Tree Program, individuals and families living with physical and/or other challenges, and 
residents of local shelters were also helped as were residents of local long-term care facilities. 
Your donations will also be used throughout the year to assist those who come to us for food 
assistance. 
 
Please pass along our special thanks to Ms Aloisi who organized your fundraiser.  Christmas is a 
very busy time of year, and we appreciate the time she took to engage the students. 
 
The Christmas season is a time for reaching out to those in need and it is heartwarming to see 
that spirit alive and well at your school. We wish you all peace, happiness and above all, health 
for 2023. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Christine Allen 
Coordinator, Society of St. Vincent de Paul Christmas Program 
 
Cc:  Sandra Sandra, Secretary, Society of St. Vincent de Paul 

 


